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Numeracy 

In Numeracy, pupils will be working on Multiplication and 

Division. Pupils will work at the appropriate stage and 

pace for them. They will work on: 

• Can multiply up to 4 digits by a single digit using 

the standard written method.  

• Can mentally multiply and divide 2 digit numbers 

more confidently by a single digit.  

• Can multiply and divide up to 4 digits and 2 

decimal places by a single digit using the 

standard written method and including word 

problems.  

• Can multiply and divide 3 digits by 2 digits, 

incorporating word problems, using the 

standard written method.  

• Can multiply and divide 3 digits by 2 digits, 

incorporating word problems, using the 

standard written method.  

 

Learners should continue to practise their ‘Learn Its’ 

weekly alongside their Numeracy homework. These are 

based on fractions, decimals and percentages this term. 

Learning these will make their classwork much easier to 

tackle!  

 

 

 

 

Topic 

Pupils will be working on a ‘Natural Disasters’ topic 

this term. They will be learning about a wide range 

of natural disasters, how they happen and the 

impact they have on communities. We are excited 

to partner with the St Andrews University’s 

GeoBus staff who will be visiting our class and 

taking us through some Natural Disasters themed 

workshops.   

Literacy 

This term, pupils will continue to work through our 

spelling programmes at their appropriate level. They 

will also be developing their reading through group 

novels. They will be particularly focusing on the 

skills of: note taking, determining importance and 

use of relevant evidence from the text to justify 

their answers. 

 

In writing, pupils will be focusing on creating texts 

for a range of purposes. They will be focusing on 

writing clear explanation texts linked to the 

‘Natural Disasters’ topic and will later move onto 

persuasive writing. We will particularly be looking at  

the range of techniques authors use in these 

different styles and will be aiming to include these 

in our own writing.  

Homework 

Homework will continue to be issued each 

Monday and due on Friday. Please continue to 

support pupils to complete their homework as 

this consolidates learning from the classroom. 

The pupils will be encouraged to do their 

homework in order to develop good habits and 

time management skills for LGS.  

 

 

 

PE (Cross Country) 

Monday & Tuesday 

 

This term marks the start of our P6 and P7 cross 

country training sessions. These will be held at 

Kildare Park twice each week. Those who do not 

want to participate will participate in a MUGA 

session or indoor PE session. 

 

 Appropriate clothing is required for all sessions. 

 

Science 

Pupils will be investigating plants and learning about 

their impact on society. (S Forbes) 

Transition Mission 

This term also marks the beginning of the Lanark 

Grammar School’s Transition Mission programme. All 

learners will participate in a series of lessons set by 

the LGS staff to aid their transition to LGS.  

We are excited for the pupils to get their first 

‘sneak peak’ into LGS life! 


